1st Annual
Transit Supervisors Organization
United States Military Enlistment Award

December 2024
Dear Brothers and Sisters:

I 'am proud to announce that our partner New York Life Financial Services has donated $10,000 to Local 106 which we intend to give to ten
members in good standing or their children if they made a commitment to join the United Sates Military in the upcoming year.

All award winners and alternates will be drawn at a virtual scholarship awards ceremony on December 30th at 12:30PM. There will be ten

(10) winners and ten (10) alternates drawn on that day. This drawing is in addition to the regular college and trade school scholarship
drawing that we hold every year.

If there are less than ten (10) applications for the military enlistment award the remainder of the awards will go to the college scholarship
alternates.

Eligibility
#  Awards are open to all Transit Supervisor Organization members in good standing, their spouses, and legally dependent children.
» In order to receive the Award, spouses and legally dependent children must submit proof they have successfully completed basic
training boot camp.

» Already serving in the US Military currently in Basic training at the time of drawing.

Application Form

An Official Application Form is available on the reverse side and on the Union website www.twu 106.oreg.

Only Transit Supervisor Organization members in good standing can sign the Application Award Form.

Disbursement of Awards
Award winners, once successfully completing basic training boot camp in one the branches of the United States Military and sending proof
of their accomplishment to the TSO-TWU Local at 5768 Mosholu Ave Bronx, NY 10471, the TSO will issue a $1,000 check to the award
winner at the address on the application.

Members must be in good standing when the scholarship award is disbursed.

PLEASE NOTE! All applications must be returned to Transit Supervisors Organization by 10AM on Monday, December 30, 2024, in
order to be eligible for the scholarship. The drawing will be held virtually on December 30, 2024, at 12:30 pm. Good luck!

|See reverse side for A lications can be mailed to the Union office or faxed to (718) 601-6300.

Fraternally,

Philip Valenti
President
Tranist Supervisors Organization



